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The Legislative Council’s Government Administration Committee “B will hold its 

final public hearing in Hobart TOMORROW, 2 August 2013, in relation to its 

inquiry into prison overtime costs. 

 

The hearing will commence at 10.30am in Committee Room 2 at Parliament 

House and is expected to conclude at approximately 11.30am. 

 

At this hearing, the Committee will be receiving verbal evidence from Department of 

Justice representatives. 

 

The Members of the Committee are the Hon. Ivan Dean MLC (Inquiry Chair), the 

Hon. Kerry Finch MLC, the Hon. Mike Gaffney MLC, the Hon. Tony Mulder MLC, 

the Hon. Tania Rattray (Chair) and the Hon. Adriana Taylor MLC. 
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For further information: Hon Ivan Dean MLC – 0417 364 375 
 
 
 


